
 
 
 
November 12, 2010 
 
 
BY RESS AND BY COURIER 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli  
Board Secretary  
Ontario Energy Board  
2300 Yonge St., Suite 2700  
Toronto, ON, M4P 1E4  
 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
RE:  LEAP Emergency Financial Assistance EB-2008-0150, EB-2007-0722, and 
EB-2008-0346 
 
The Ontario Energy Board (the “Board”) issued a letter (the “Letter”) to all licensed 
Electricity and Natural Gas Distributors and other Interested Parties, dated October 20th, 
2010, in respect of the initiative to develop emergency financial assistance for customers 
associated with the Low Income Energy Assistance Program (“LEAP”) program. 
 
In the Letter, the Board requested that all distributors report the name and contact 
information of the distributor’s chosen social agency partner(s) by no later than 
November 12, 2010.  By way of this letter, Horizon Utilities is pleased to provide the 
following contact information, as such relates to Horizon Utilities’ chosen social agency 
partner(s): 
 
The United Way of Burlington and Greater Hamilton 
Contact: Angela Dawe 
Director, Community Investment and Agency Relations 
Email: adawe@uwaybh.ca 
Phone: 905-635-3123 
Fax: 905-632-1918 
www.uwaybh.ca 
 
United Way of St. Catharines and District 
Contact: Nancy Dipasquale  
Director, Community Investments and Communications 
Email: ndipasquale@stcatharines.unitedway.ca 
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Phone: 905-688-5050 ext. 104 
Fax: 905-688-2997 
 
Should you have further questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me.   

 
 
Yours Truly, 
 
Original signed by Indy J. Butany-DeSouza 
 
Indy J. Butany-DeSouza, MBA 
Vice-President, Regulatory and Government Affairs  
Horizon Utilities Corporation 
Tel: (905) 317-4765 


